
From: CenturyLink Customer
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB2027
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 6:36:26 AM

I am writing to express my strong opposition to House Bill 2027 that would block construction
of a footbridge across the Deschutes River south of Bend. As a Bend resident and home owner
in the River Rim subdivision near the proposed bridge site I have supported our Park Districts
continuing efforts to provide public access to the Deschutes River corridor through continued
development of the Deschutes River Trail. Please do not allow a few disgruntled homeowners
to derail this project.

Sincerely,
Helmi Elliot
 60866 Garrison DR.
Bend OR
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